
 

 

Celebrating Bilingualism Event 

20th May 2pm-3:15pm 

Trafalgar Community Infants School 

Victory Road, Horsham, West Sussex,  

RH12 2JF 

The EMTAS team cordially invite parents of plurilingual 

children to the “Celebrating Bilingualism Event” where 

parents of children who learn through English as an 

Additional Language (EAL) will have an opportunity to share 

their experiences, concerns as well as observations around 

maintaining mother tongue/s.  

The event will be facilitated by the Ethnic Minority 

Achievement Service Advisory Teacher and Bilingual Family 

Liaison Officers. There will be time to discuss, ask questions 

and share top tips around the importance of maintaining 

and developing first language/s. 

 


